

Tennessee Valley Authority, 400 W. Summit Hill Drive, Knoxville, Tennessee 37902

Anda A. Ray Senior Vice President Environment and Technology

June 8, 2010

Mr. Leo Francendese U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 4 61 Forsyth Street Southwest Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Mr. Craig Zeller U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 4 61 Forsyth Street Southwest Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Francendese and Mr. Zeller:

On April 1, 2009, Tom Kilgore, Chief Executive Officer of the Tennessee Valley Authority, directed me to oversee environmental response actions for the Kingston ash spill. Due to changes in management structure at the site, I am designating Stephen H. McCracken the authority to sign any submittal documents required by the Administrative Order and Agreement on Consent. As with all documents sent to environmental regulators, please continue to copy me, Brenda Brickhouse and Cynthia Anderson. This change will be effective on June 6, 2010.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Anda A. Ray

Anda A. Zay